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Church Family Newsletter 5th June 2020 
 

Dear Church family, 

Many of us are able to get out and have people to our gardens and some school children are now 
back in school as we move towards this "new normal," and yet we are still apart in so many 
ways.  Plus, many difficulties still remain for those shielding.  Let's continue to be praying very much 
for our neighbours and community, those who are bereaved, our government for right decisions for 
the future, for medical staff and scientists in their search for a vaccine. 

This Sunday: Trinity Sunday 
Join us for our online service from Holy Trinity Eridge!  Being Trinity Sunday, we will be thanking God 
for Holy Trinity Church, as well as looking to see why the Trinity is so central to Christian faith and our 
own lives. 

YouTube:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDtsdqyqX6S8yZZI5S-pK6Q 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/frantchurch 
Join us 9:30 

Join us after our service 
for a virtual coffee catchup! 

Bring your own tea/coffee and join us online to catch up on zoom!  If there are a lot of us, we will break 
out into smaller groups to chat and catch up with old friends, and meet new ones. 

Click this link to join our zoom meeting:   
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83031185141?pwd=UjcrWk5NcGlDYU5LUG13L1ZVOEhMdz09 

 
Put in Meeting ID: 830 3118 5141  The Password is: coffee 
Join us after the service from 10am Sunday morning and we will see if this works! 

Church Council on Monday 
This Monday (8th June) the Church Council (PCC) is meeting virtually.  Please do pray for us that God 
would aid us for this.  Doing a meeting virtually is never ideal, and there are important things we need 
to address through this crisis. 

Youth and Children 
This week another Encounter Hub was created, making 5 now in total so far.  We have been looking 
at why Jesus had to die for us and how we should view and act on the topic of forgiveness. 

The school has now re-opened for a few classes, so we are now going to be making 2 assembly 
videos a week for them. This is great as we will have more of a presence within the school, and also 
for those still learning at home. 

We are also looking to September where we are planning for some exciting new youth and children 
initiatives!  Please pray for us as in this time as we look afresh to develop our work amongst young 
people. 

--- 

Every blessing, 

-Rev Brendan 

 


